
From: .box.emplantprotectionops <emplantprotectionops@cadentgas.com>  
Sent: 30 May 2023 14:56 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: EM_3WWX_29650616 B/23/0183 Bicker Fen, Boston PE20 3BL 
 

 
Good afternoon 
Looking at the above planning application B/23/0183 Bicker Fen, Boston PE20 3BL we ( Cadent ) 
would not object to the planning application but we would be most grateful if an informative could 
be raised with the applicant 
Cadent own and operate Intermediate and High pressure gas assets in the area of the application 
and must be approached and liaised with before any work commences as there will be restrictions 
when working in the vicnity of Intermediate and High Pressure gas pipelines  
 
Regards 
 
Steven biddle 
Network Technician  
PipelinesPlant Protection  
Cadent 
Steven.biddle@cadentgas.com  
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